
 

 

Proposed Short-Term Rental Regulations – Call to Action 

As many of you know, the Hocking County Zoning Committee and American Structurepoint 
have recently released draft proposals for new regulations regarding STR permits, site 
standards, impact fees, special events, and noise ordinances in Hocking County. 

PDF copies of each draft are attached to this email. We strongly encourage all HHLOA 
members and lodging owners to review them as soon as possible. Please feel free to 
forward this information to colleagues who may not be members as well. 

Key Dates: 

 Tentative public meeting: October 15, 2025 
 Final version submitted to commissioners for a vote: October 30, 2025 

HHLOA will schedule a meeting to present our membership’s recommendations to the 
zoning committee before the public meeting. We're asking you to share your feedback, 
questions, and concerns so we can be best prepared for this meeting. Please email your 
input to stockgp24@gmail.com. To help us compile line-by-line feedback efficiently, 
include the specific section reference for each concern, question, or recommendation. (A 
form may also be provided later to make this easier.) 

To stay informed, please ensure we have your correct email address and cell phone 
number on file, and watch for additional communications from HHLOA. If you’re not yet a 
member, consider joining to strengthen our collective voice: 
Join HHLOA here https://www.hockinghillslodgingownersassociation.com/business-
directory/?wpbdp_view=submit_listing  

Thank you in advance for your participation, 
Hocking Hills Lodging Owners Association 

 

 

 


